

Hours:

Monday - Thursday Noon - 6:00 PM Friday Noon - 5:00 PM Saturday 9:00 AM - Noon

Contact:

Phone: 920-346-2350

Email:

director@brandonlibrary.net

Website:

www.brandonlibrary.net

EXPANSION PROJECT

June 19, the Brandon Public Library held a groundbreaking for the first expansion in 111 years. The construction is set to begin in early August 2024 with completion in the summer of 2025 from Capelle Bros. and Diedrich, Inc.

During the construction, the library will temporarily relocate to the former Methodist Church, 107 E. Washington St. With that said,

everything needs to be out of the current library by August 1. Expect the Library to be closed for a few days. We're tentatively aiming for July 24-26 for the move, but if things get in order sooner, we might move that sooner.



If you would like to volunteer for the moving day, please email the library at: ross@brandonlibrary.net



SUMMER READING PROGRAM EVENT:

July 31: Talewise Science Heroes Show at 3:15 pm at the Brandon Elementary School

Be sure to fill out your reading tickets for awesome prizes.
And get your Library passport stamped by visiting Winnefox libraries.

